Otorohanga District Council
Kawhia Community Board
Aotea Community Subdivision
Electing 1 Board Member

Geoff GOOD

My principal place of residence is in the Aotea
Community Subdivision area.

The last 3 years since my election to represent
Aotea subdivision on the Kawhia Community
Board has been a great experience for me.
Getting more involved with Council decisions and
plans has been a real eye opener and made me realise how
important it is to have a local voice sticking up for Aotea
Village.

It's also been a privilege and pleasure, as chair of the KCB, to be
more involved with the Kawhia community.

Mel and | have lived permanently in Aotea Village for over
eight years now and it's been amazing to be part of a
community that is vibrant and growing.

And now that our Seawall has had its resource consent renewed
for another 20 years, that growth is assured.

Your vote is important, and appreciated, so please tick the box
for Good!




